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BSNLEU/401 (PAY) 15.09.2020

To,

Shri P.K. Purwar

CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
H.C. Mathur Lane, Janpath,
New Delhi - 110 001

Sir,
Sub: - Non-payment of salary for the month of Auqust, 2020 — requesting to allot funds without further
delay - reg.

Ref: - (1) Our letter no.BSNLEU/401 (PAY) dated 11.05.2020
(2) Our letter no.BSNLEU/401 (PAY) dated 30.06.2020
(3) Our letter no.BSNLEU/401 (PAY) dated 19.08.2020

We wish to draw your kind attention to the following, on the subject mentioned above, for favour of needful
action.

It is a matter of regret that, the salary for the month of August, 2020, has not been paid to the employees so
far. BSNLEU has already drawn your kind attention a number of times, vide letters cited under reference,
regarding the inordinate delay in the payment of salary. However, the BSNL Management continues to shirk
it’s responsibility of paying the salary to the employees on the due date.

BSNLEU and the AUAB have already organised a number of agitational programmes, demanding on time
payment of the salary. We are being given to understand that, the Management will come out with payment
of the salary, only when the employees organise agitational programmes on the streets. The employees have
also become doubtful now, whether the date of salary payment has been shifted from the last day of the
month, to the third week of the month.

It is needless to state that the employees undergo much financial hardships, due to the non-payment of the
salary. We request you to kindly ensure that, the salary payment is not delayed and it is made on the last day
of every month. Further, we request you to kindly take steps to ensure immediate payment of the August
salary.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
[P. Abhimanyu]

General Secretary

Copy to: (1) Shri S.K. Gupta, Director (Finance), BSNL, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001
(2) Shri Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), BSNL, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001



